
 
 
April 19, 2020 

 

Dear FASD Families: 

Beginning this week, the lunch and next day breakfast distribution for the Farrell Area School District will 
change from occurring five (5) days per week, to only occurring three (3) days per week.   However, 
students will still receive five (5) days worth of breakfasts and lunches. What this means is the following: 

• Monday’s – Students will pick up lunches for Monday and Tuesday (next day breakfasts for 
Tuesday and Wednesday) 

• Wednesday’s – Students will pick up lunches for Wednesday and Thursday (next day breakfasts 
for Thursday and Friday) 

• Friday’s – Students will pick up Friday’s lunch (and a next day breakfast) 

This change will begin tomorrow (Monday, April 20, 2020).   Also beginning tomorrow, we will no longer 
be distributing lunches and breakfasts at the John Hetra Building in Farrell.  Our distribution locations 
will continue to be: 

o Centennial Place (Farrell) 
o Chavers Center (Farrell) 
o Valley Baptist Church (Farrell) 
o Wheatland Borough Building (Wheatland) 

Lunch pick up times will remain at 11:30 a.m. – 1:00 p.m., on Monday, Wednesday, and Friday.   

These changes are being implemented in order to allow us to continue to safely serve our students, 
while limiting the amount of times our students and staff are going out.  Please continue to send your 
students to one of the locations for their lunches and next day breakfasts, or you may pick them up for 
your student(s). 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation as we continue to work together, navigating these 
unchartered waters.  Please be safe. 

Dr. Adams-King 
Superintendent 


